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An inquiry was made in regard to the risk to children from staff who are not 
vaccinated. Council was informed that unvaccinated staff who are working in these 

high-risk settings will be required to get Covid testing twice per week and at least 48 
hours between tests. Brendan informed Council that previous Council supported a 

motion that any changes to Covid policies could be approved by the Chief Executive 

Officer but due to the nature of this policy and this being a new policy, the request is 
to have this Council formally approved by Council. 

Moved by June Commanda 
Seconded by Rick Stevens to approve the Vaccination Status Disclosure Policy. 

Carried. 

(e) Salary & Honourarium - 2021-2024

As an information item for Council, Brendan provided a Briefing Note informing

Council of the Chief salary and Council honourarium schedule for the term effective
August 1, 2021 to August 1, 2023. He informed Council that the salary schedule will

not be reviewed again until 2023 where this Council will be required to approve the

salary schedule for the next in-coming Council.

(f} Committee Terms of Reference 

Council was provided with a draft Terms of Reference for their information. 

(g) Council Orientation & Planning Session Meeting Dates

Council agreed to schedule orientation meetings with department Directors and

Managers on October 4, 7, 12 and 14. These meetings will commence at 6:00 pm.

It was agreed that the Council Planning Session will take place the weekend of

October 23 & 24, 2021.

(h) Landfill Site Tipping Fees

Grant Stevens, NFN Waste Diversion Coordinator submitted a Briefing Note with

recommendations to amend the Landfill Site User Fees for non member residents

and add fees for the disposal of mattresses at a fee of $17.00 and bulk items (ie:

boats, trailers and hot tubs, etc) at a fee of $50.00 and increase the freon removal

fee from $20 to $25.

Moved by Tyeler Commanda

Seconded by Jane Commanda to approve the Tipping Fee Schedule.

Carried.

(i) Landfill Site Business Fee

Grant Stevens submitted a Briefing Note with a recommendation to apply an annual

Waste Fee to NFN member businesses for curbside pick-up. As there are different

types of businesses, ones that will create more waste than others, an addition to

Option #2 was suggested and approved by Council, where for the 1st year of

implementation, all NFN band member businesses will be required to pay an Annual

Waste Fee of $125.00. Over the course of the year, an evaluation will be made on

the volume of garbage each business is creating and next year the Annual Waste Fee

will be amended to have two categories, a High Waste Fee and Low Waste Fee

schedule.






